
This service  

has a Child               

Safeguarding 

Statement 

Children and young people  

have a right to be safe when  

using our service. 
 

We have created a Child  

Safeguarding Statement to   

show how we help keep children  

and young people safe. 

It shows how people  
who work here help keep       
children and young people 
safe from being hurt or 
harmed when they are   
using this service. 

The ‘Relevant Person’ 

is the person you can 

talk to if you have any     

questions about the 

Child Safeguarding 

Statement.  

The Relevant Person here is: 
 

  Name: 
 

  Contact Details: 

It is never your fault if  

someone is hurting you.  
 

There is always someone who 

can help you.  
 

If someone is hurting you or     

you are worried that someone     

is hurting your friend or      

family… tell someone who 

works here or tell an adult 

you trust.  


